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8 September 2023 

 
Katsuya Debari 
Odyssey Communications, Inc. 
Shin-Tokyo Building 
3-3-1 Marunouchi 
Chiyoda-ku 
Tokyo, Japan 
100-0005 
 

Dear Mr. Debari-san:   

On behalf of Microsoft Worldwide Public Sector Education, I am writing with a well-deserved and 

hearty congratulations to you and your team on the outstanding accomplishment of achieving 

delivery of more than 5 million Microsoft industry-recognized certification exams through Odyssey 

Communications, Inc., (OCI), across your organization’s history. 

The milestone you have reached this month represents a truly special occasion and deserves great 

praise for OCI reaching this lofty mark. Through more than 20 years of stellar partnership with 

Pearson VUE Certiport and Microsoft, the OCI team has persevered in serving millions of Japanese 

educators, students, and citizens to reach their certification goals and helping to strengthen the 

quality and digital skills readiness of the Japan workforce. 

As a company, we are proud at Microsoft and in Worldwide Education to have a significant 

affiliation with OCI as an esteemed partner of Pearson VUE Certiport in delivery of official Microsoft 

industry certifications in Japan over many years, including the delivery of the Microsoft Office 

Specialist (MOS) and the technical Microsoft Fundamentals exams across key commercial solution 

areas (CSAs): Biz Apps, Data & AI, Infrastructure, Modern Work, and SCI. 

We applaud your accomplishments and look forward to continuing strong collaboration with you to 

serve learners throughout Japan as we reach ahead together for the next 5 million exam deliveries. 

 

 

 

Jeff Johnson 

Senior Business Manager 

Worldwide Public Sector Education 

Microsoft Corporation 


